
  III.C. 
 

 
 

 
CONNECTICUT STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Hartford 
 

 
TO BE PROPOSED:  
August 11, 2020 
 
 
 
RESOLVED, That the State Board of Education adopts the recommendation from the 
Connecticut State Department of Education to implement a waiver of the edTPA cut score for all 
Connecticut educator preparation provider (EPP) program candidates completing and submitting 
for scoring an edTPA portfolio during the period September 1, 2020 to August 31, 2021, and 
directs the Commissioner to take the necessary action.  
 
 
Approved by a vote of 10:0, this 11th day of August, Two Thousand Twenty. 
 
 
 
 
      Signed: _________________________________  

Dr. Miguel A. Cardona, Secretary  
State Board of Education 

 
 
 
 


